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MULTI USE PATH GOVERNING BOARD 
September 30, 2021 

 
The meeting of the Multi Use Path Governing Board was called to order by Chair Barry Rogers on Thursday, September 30, 
2021 at 1:00 PM, in the County Board Room and via Zoom format at the Government Center, Green Lake, WI.  The 
requirements of the open meeting law were certified as being met. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Present:   Barry Mashuda    Absent:   Lisa Meier   
   Barry Rogers     Scott Weir      
         Todd Sharp     
               
Other County Employees Present: Liz Otto, County Clerk; Cathy Schmit, County Administrator (Zoom); Ron Severson, 
Maintenance 
 
NO QUORUM WAS ESTABISHED SO THERE WILL BE NO ACTION TAKEN ON AGENDA ITEMS.  THE 
MEETING WAS DISCUSSION ONLY. 
 
APPROVAL OF 07/21/2021 MINUTES 
No action taken due to lack of quorum. 
 
RELOCATION OF “NO MOTORIZED VEHICLES” SIGNS AT BOTH SIDES OF ENTRANCE TO THE 
MOBILE HOME PARK 
Chair Rogers will meet with a resident of the mobile home park to determine where the signs should be placed.  Highway 
Commissioner Barry Mashuda stated that the Highway Department can take care of lowering the signs.   
 
MEMO OF UNDERSTANDING UPDATES 
No action taken due to lack of quorum. 
 
CONSIDER ADDING SIGNAGE ON BOTH ENDS OF LYLE LENZ PROPERTY DURING HUNTING 
SEASON 
Chair Rogers stated there was some concern from a hunter regarding use of the trail during hunting season.  Discussion 
held on placement of signs stating “active hunting”.  Rogers will write a proposal and get signs made from an outside 
vendor to be paid for by Green Lake Greenways. 
 
COMMITTEE DISCUSSION 
• Future meeting dates:  Regular meeting –  October 20, 2021 
• Future agenda items for action & discussion:  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Chair Rogers adjourned the meeting at 1:11 PM. 
 
        Submitted by, 
        
 
       Liz Otto 
       County Clerk 


